From: Lada Adamic _

Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 3:34 PM
To:, Public Works <Public.Works@ mountainview.gov>
Subject: public comment on CTC item 5.2

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments.

Dear Committee,

The proposed wall & stair artwork for the undercrossing looks intriguing and cool.

However, the "box" the artist proposes for the upper concourse seems unappealing. We are surrounded
by so many boxes in the urban environment already, having another box (a towering one at 12'), even
one made with interesting materials, seems like not a great addition. I'm unsure of how easily one could
modify such a design, to break up the box, or do a similar surface treatment to an obelisk or arch or
other shape, but | think that would be preferrable.

Sincerely,

Lada Adamic
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